
 

 

Date: 18/09/2019 

C 55 (2019-20) 

To, 

Pre-Primary School Parents  

Greetings! 

We are proud to announce that SVM has been nominated for two India School Ranking 

awards from Education world. 

Our school principal Ms Darshana Dabke has been invited to receive these prestigious awards 

on Saturday 28Th September in New Delhi. 

Kindly note due to this the grandparent’s day has been rescheduled from 

Saturday,28th September to Saturday,5th October. 

**Rescheduled invite to follow shortly. 

 

 

Thank you 

SVM Management 


